From: Janet Broughton Sl

To: <hkifle@waterboards.ca.gov>

CcC: <coordinator@sausalcreek.org>

Date: 1/16/2012 2:05 PM

Subject: comment on proposed settlement of R2-2011-0005

[ am writing to urge that the settiement of complaint R2-2011-0005

include a Supplemental Environmental Project for Sausal Creek, to aid

the restoration of the creek to the condition it was in before EBMUD
damaged it with an unlawful discharge. This will assure citizens that

the Regional Board understands and endorses a basic principle of
fairness: that wrong-doers should mitigate, where practicable, the harm
that their wrong-doing has caused. In addition, it will serve to remind
EBMUD in the future that unlawful discharges may cause harm to sensitive
natural environments and must be avoided.

Janet Broughton




